This Week in Church 
Saturday 4th            6.30pm    
November Dead List  

Sunday 5th            
9.30am 
Eileen & Reg Wood (Foundation)  

    
11.30am 
The People of the Parish    

Monday 6th      

10.00am 
 Holy Souls (Anon) 
Tuesday 7th          
10.00am
Private Intention (Dec’d Clergy Assoc)         
 Wednesday 8th      12.15pm    John & Bridget Herbert RIP (Herbert)  
                                  2.00pm       Year 3 /4 School Mass 


Thursday 9th      
8.30am 
Service of the Word/Holy Communion
Friday 10th       
10 .00am
Dec’d  Members of Piper & Tracy Families (F)   
Saturday 11th          6.30pm    
Mary & Jim Clarke RIP (Ryan)   
Sunday 12th            
9.30am 
The People of the Parish    
    
11.30am 
 Danny Grannell RIP (Noble) 
Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s from 11am - 12noon. 
The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between

11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.
What’s On?
Sun 5th 
Safeguarding Applications
10.30am-11.15pm
Priest’s House


Rite of Election
                         3.00pm             St Anthony’s Forest Gate


Knights of St Columba 
2pm-5.15pm
Parish Hall

Mon 6th     
St Edwards Preschool
9.30am-12noon
Parish Hall


Knit & Natter 
2.30pm-4.30pm
Community Centre


Legion of Mary 
8.00pm-9.00pm
Upper Room

Tues 7th      
Parent & Toddler Group 
9.45am-11.45am
Parish Hall 


Beavers/Cubs/Scouts
5.00pm-9.30pm
Parish Hall

Spiritual Direction 
3.00pm
Priest’s House


St Vincent de Paul
7.00pm
Community Centre

Weds 8th 
St Edwards Preschool
9.15am-3.00pm
Parish Hall

Rainbows/Brownies/Guides
3.45pm-8.45pm
Parish Hall 
Thurs 9th    
St Edwards Preschool
9.30am-12.30pm
Parish Hall 
Fri  10th        
St Edwards Preschool
9.15am-3.00pm
Parish Hall
Sat 11th  
New Altar Servers
9.30am-11.00
Church 


Baptism Interviews
12.30pm
Priest’s House Lenten Lunches
12pm-2pm 
Parish Hall 
Sun 12th 
Confirmation Catechists
1.00pm
Romford
Parish Stewardship:

Offertory Collection Weekend 25th /26th February 

Envelopes: £367.50 
Cash: £407.43
Standing Orders to 5th February  £2141.37
Travelling Chalice
               Weekend
      Family
         Mass


4th /5th March 
     Jennifer Gordon
        11.30am

      
11th /12th March
     Maryann Bhogal
        11.30am


18th /19th March

Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:

John Abbott, Nora Brennan, Margaret Brockbank, Fr Gerry Butcher, Davida Charles, Bob Cole, 

Dyllis Dangerfield, Jose De Abreu, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan,  

Margaret Harries, Eileen Heneghan, Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, Hannah Jermain, Fr Tom Jordan, Benjamin Joseph, Mona Keenan, Paula Lam, Mrs D Langan, 
 Fr Tony McKentey, Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, Brendan O’Connor, Chioma Onwumere, Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr David Prior, Maureen Ross, Mgr George Stokes, Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, Eileen Terrell, Martine Vella, Betty Walsh and Trudy Wijeyeratnam 

Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time: 
Catherine Greensmith, Robert Doyle, Daniel Kenneally, Rev Peter O’Driscoll, Isabel Kelly, 

Elizabeth Meehan, Martin Doyle, Sheila Gunnell, Alice Scott, William Dempsey, Theresa Manley, Nora Murphy, Eileen Carrick, Bridget Sanders, lily Thompson, James Ward, Ivy Kinsman, 

Margaret Brockman, John Doyle, Sybil Neil, Victoria Dempsey, Anne Batchelor, 

Anne Wanglin and Millicent Lawrence. 
Lenten Lunches

Lenten Lunches continue every Saturday in Lent between 12noon and 2pm, in the Parish Hall. Please come along and enjoy a great value lunch and a chat with friends whilst raising money for good causes. We raise funds for The Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society and several local charities. Any donations for raffle prizes would be very welcome on the day. Why not treat your family or friends to lunch. We look forward to seeing you.
Parish Building & Maintenance Fund Sadly the retiring collection was not taken up at the 9.30am or 11.30am Masses last weekend. It will now be taken up at those Masses this weekend. 

Stations of the Cross During Lent will be private. The church will remain open until 7pm.

Urgent request for help The Children’s Liturgy urgently needs some more helpers. Mums, Dads, Grandparents - please step forward. There are a number of roles within each group from decorating the board, cutting out shapes for the children’s work to reading the Gospel story or even leading a discussion with the children. You are welcome to come and join us any week to see what goes on. Each person is only committed to one session every six weeks. If you are interested please contact Steve or Sarah Tunnicliff on 07930 570 591 or email at stephentunnicliff@live.co.uk 
Walk with Me – A Lenten journey through Prayer Available at the back of the Church priced 65p.

New Readers Training Session Saturday 18th March 10am-11am in the Church. Fr Tom invites parishioner to consider joining the ‘Readers’ Rota. Enthusiasm and a good clear voice is all that is required. Please come along if you are interested. Any queries, please contact the Parish Office.

Eucharistic Ministers Fr Tom invites parishioners to consider becoming a Eucharistic Minister and to come along to a meeting in the Church on Saturday 1st April from 10am-11am. 

Altar Servers – Training Session (for all Servers who have not received their St Stephen Medal) next SATURDAY 11th MARCH 9.30am-11am in the Church. Any queries, please contact the Elisabeth Tanner in the Parish Office.
Flag Poles In the garden at the front of the church. There are two flag poles and one is in need of repair. Is there anyone who could look at this problem for me? Bless you, Fr Tom.

Sainsbury's Active Kids Voucher The Brownies and Rainbows are collecting these Vouchers, any donations will be greatly appreciated to boost resources for our Parish Groups. A collection box is in the church porch. Thank you for your generosity.

Mary’s Meals St Peter’s School and our Parish Guide group are in the process of preparing over 70 rucksacks with essential goods for use by the Marys Meals charity. They are in urgent need of good condition new or used rucksacks. If you can help, they can be left with the parish office or contact Annette Bacon on 01708 781916.

The Diocesan Education Department have opportunities for a Primary School Link Advisor, A Secondary School Link Advisor and a Secondary School RE Advisor. Details can be found on the notice board at the back of the church.

Healing Mass at Abbotswick House of Prayer, Brentwood to be celebrated by Fr Eamonn Power at 2.30pm on Wednesday 15th March 2017. Please call 01277 373959 or visit www.abbotswick.org for more information.  All are welcome!
A Community Soup Kitchen Will be open for the homeless and rough sleepers. Also for those struggling to feed or cater for their family. Every Saturday 10am0 2pm at Romford Christian Centre, Ingrave Rd, RM1 4FB.

Society of St Gregory “Sing to the Lord” Spring gathering with talks liturgies and workshops. All welcome. Brentwood Cathedral Saturday 22nd April 10am- 4pm. See poster for details or contact Mary Rouse on 07540 532785 email bookings@ssg.org.uk Web site ssg.org.uk
Nine Day Pilgrimage to Mexico to the shrine of Our Lady of Guadalupe led by Fr John Moloney 17th -25th October 2017. See leaflets at back of church or contact Arlette Fernandes on 07397 167441 or All Saints Travel freephone 0800 6127975

 Apprenticeships YMCA England are undertaking research into young people’s experience of apprenticeships from 16 -26 year olds with thirty minute informal interviews. Contact phillippa.lewis@england.ymca.org.uk or 020 7186 9551
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	Parish newsletter   ST. EDWARD THE CONFESSOR

CATHOLIC CHURCH

(St Edward is the Patron Saint of our Deanery)

  5 Park End Road, Romford, Essex RM1 4AT

  Telephone & Fax: 01708 740308

  e-mail: romford@dioceseofbrentwood.org

  Parish Web www.stedwards-romford.org.uk    

  Diocese of Brentwood Registered Charity No.234092

  Web Site: www.dioceseofbrentwood.net 
____________________________________________

  Parish Priest:             
        Father Tom Jordan 

  St. Peter’s Primary School     01708 745506

  Head Teacher:                         Mrs Jenny Waterfield    


Our Parish is part of the Brentwood Diocese and Alan Williams is our Bishop 

and we belong to the Havering Deanery.

We are twinned with the parish of Regina Pacis, Ladysmith, Diocese of Dundee, South Africa, 

and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose.

First Sunday of Lent (A) 
5th March 2017 
CAFOD Lent Fast Day Friday 10th March Florence is a hard-working mother who is devoted to her family. A few years ago, she was only just making enough to feed her family. However, CAFOD’s partner, the Sisters of the Sacred Hearts of Jesus and Mary, recognised how determined Florence was to stand on her own two feet and so they gave her 500 tiny fish, tools and training to build a pond and farm fish. By selling some of the fish at market, Florence was able to give her children a future – she was able to send them to school. Please support this Lent Fast Day, to ensure more people like Florence can turn tiny fish into something amazing. Envelopes are enclosed with this newsletter and there will be a retiring collection after all Masses next weekend.
Ash Wednesday Every year the ashes used for our services have been prepared by Eleanor Piper. After 20 plus years Eleanor has decided to stand down. We thank God for all she has done. In future the Guides section of our uniformed groups will help prepare them.

Bible Alive For Lent available at the back of the church priced £2.50.










